
 

2021-2022 Parent-Student Handbook 

Parent/Student Acknowledgement Of Notification Form 

Dear Parents/Guardians & Students: 

Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year!  The Cicero School District 99 Parent and Student Handbook contains 
important information for you and your families, including the student discipline policy and the names of those whom 
you may need to contact throughout the school year.  This year the Parent/Student Handbook can be found online on 
the district’s website, http://cicd99.edu.  It is my hope that this handbook will assist all of us to work in partnership 
according to our mission statement. 

Please read the Parent-Student Handbook and review it with your child(ren).  If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact your children’s teachers and building administrators.  Each Cicero SD 99 school is listed in the handbook 
with its address, phone and fax numbers.  

Please complete and sign the form below listing all of your children who attend one of the Cicero SD 99 schools.   

Sincerely, 

Dr. Aldo Calderin, Superintendent 

✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁✁ 

Cicero School District 99 Acknowledgement of Notification RE:  Parent-Student Handbook 

I acknowledge that the Cicero School District 99 Parent-Student Handbook can be found on the district’s website 
(http://cicd99.edu).  Please print each child’s name, birthdate, school, grade and homeroom.    

STUDENT NAME  BIRTHDATE SCHOOL  GRADE HOMEROOM 

     

     

     

     

     

     

  

Parent/Guardian Signature___________________________________   Date____________________ 

http://cicd99.edu/

